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Literacy  

We have been learning to: 

• Use our name card to write our name. 

• Sing our alphabet song, 

• Recognise and say the letters ‘a’, ‘t’ 

and ‘s’. 

Next, we will be learning to: 

• Recognise, say and write  ‘a’, ‘t’, ‘s’, ‘i’, 

‘n’  and ‘p’. 

• Add lots of details in our black line 

drawings and try to write some words. 

Primary 1 have been settling in and getting 

used to the rules and routines of the school 

day. 

We will continue to work on this and our 

school reminders. They are:  

• Safety First 

• Kindness Counts  

• Manners Matter 

Numeracy        

We have been learning to: 

• Sing our number songs. 

• Investigate numbers to 5. 

• Recognise and write our Number Zoo 

numbers. 

Next, we will be learning to 

• Understand the meaning of the numbers. 

• Use concrete materials to represent 

numbers to 10. 

 

Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been learning to: 

• Follow instructions and routines. 

• Listen carefully to our stories. 

• Recognise and talk about our feelings. 

Next, we will be learning: 

• Through Julia Donaldson stories. 

• To develop art skills through our topic. 

 

 

 


